
To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing to oppose the Solar Panel Industrial sites that are being proposed in Cass/Washington Twp.

My hope is that the Solar Panel projects being proposed in this Cass Twp as well as Washington Twp will 
be denied by you due to the nature of the zoning and agricultural status that has been present and 
upheld here for many years.

1 am opposed to these projects and concerned for the preservation of farmland in this area and for 
future generations to have the opportunity to continue to farm this precious commodity. There are so 
many reasons NOT to install these environmentally hazardous panels In these locations. The destruction 
of farmland as well as the drainage issues and the effect on property value are also other valid issues.
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The majority of people in these townships will not benefit from these projects based on your c^ria for 

approval to "serve the public Interest", "convenience" and "necessity". Only a small number of^nd 
owners and of course the Solar Facilities will benefit financially. ^ O

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Respectfully,
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Further Comments:

Additional communications can be emailed to the OPSB to this email address:

matthew.butler@Puco.ohio.Qov

Please list the case numbers
Cass township- Border Basin Solar LLC:
21-0277-EL-BGN
Weishington township- South Branch Solar LLC 
21-0669-EL-BGN

You can also contact:

Rob McColley our State Senator to: mccollcv^aohiQsenatc.Qox’

Jon Cross our State Representative to: rcn83 'a.ohiohoiisc.uo\

Matt Reese of the Country Journal to: mrcescYaoci.com 
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